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--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Heather,

Thanks for doing such a great job in bringing us into this process. Ilana and I also participated in the evaluation call. It was valuable. We appreciate having the opportunity to be challenged to make our plans coherent, compelling, and doable. 

Here's a question that we've come up with so far (the first of perhaps many questions for you in the next month or so). Would you please let us know if we're on the right track? 

The general issue is how to describe our project to Covenant, when the program for which we are seeking funding is only one step toward fulfilling our greater TorahQuest project. 

Two of the big goals of our TorahQuest project are:

a. Adoption of TorahQuest technique of Torah study and response by a large percentage of Jewish teachers everywhere.

b.  Establish and maintain an Internet-housed Torah Commentary of the 21st Century that would share the wisdom of young and old, scholarly and not, in a variety of media including art and poetry.

Two of the goals for the Covenant Foundation Grant are:

a. Intensive training of 20 teachers in the TorahQuest method of text study.

b. Facilitate the collection of commentary being created using TorahQuest methodology and store in a centralized web-enabled database.

You'll note that the second set of goals are steps on the way to fulfilling the bigger goals.

The question is, when we refer to the program, shall we describe the big version as a whole , or limit ourselves to the aspects for which we seek funding from Covenant?

My presumption is that in the narrative of the grant you'll certainly want to know the biggest version of what we are trying to do, but also delineate the smaller goals that will be achieved by this specific step in its development.

Are we on the right track?

Thanks for your feedback,

Shai (and Ilana),

Rabbi Shai Gluskin

JRF Director of Education

e-mail: sgluskin@jrf.org

phone: 215-782-8500 ext. 17

See us on the web at: 

http://www.jrf.org 
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